Motion submitted by Ian Pope for consideration & vote be members of the Rochford & Southend East Constituency Labour Party (CLP) for submission to the National Executive Committee (NEC).
This meeting of Rochford & Southend East CLP congratulates all Labour candidates and campaigners in gaining 30 additional seats and 40% of all votes in the 2017 General Election. However, we acknowledge with disappointment that the Party was not able to defeat the Tories.
We are concerned to note reports that almost no resources were made available, either regionally or nationally, for the fight to win Tory-held marginals or even to defend Labour-held ones. If additional resources had been made available the Party could have won Thurrock for example.
We therefore call up on the NEC to address this question of lack of resources for the campaigns in marginal seats in their post-election review. Furthermore, we urge the NEC to revisit the Key Seats Strategy that was successfully used in earlier General Election campaigns.
